
 

 

 

 

 

February 16, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Douglas Horne 

46-049 Alii Anela Pl., #1724 

Kaneohe, Hawaioo 96744 

 

Dear Mr. Horne: 

 

Thank you for the written comments that you have submitted on the 

proposed interpretive regulation published by the Assassination Records 

Review Board in the Federal Register on February 8, 1995. 

 

The Board appreciates your taking the time to offer input.  As I 

know you are aware, the Congress made clear that it was important to 

ensure an opportunity for public participation in the Board's work.  That is 

why the Board will carefully consider the comments received on the 

proposed interpretive regulation. 

 

Again, thank you for writing to the Review Board.  We will continue 

to keep you apprised of the Board's work. 

 

 

Sincerely, 



 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

 

 


